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Tēnā koe , 
 
Official information request for waste and freshwater pipes along Thorndon Quay (OIA IRO-
616). 
 
Thank you for your official information request dated 27 February 2024 requesting the 
following information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (the Act).   

• Condition Reports for waste and fresh water supply pipes along Thorndon Quay. 
• Any reports or recommendations provided to WCC in relation to these pipelines, 

including information and advice provided to LGWM project teams and WCC Transport 
Planning personnel. 

• Details of waste and freshwater pipe failures during the last 2 years.  
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Act and decided to grant your 
request in part.  
 
Wellington Water has identified a number of documents in scope of your request. Please see 
in this Dropbox folder, Details of waste and freshwater pipe failures during the last 2 years.  
 
For Your first and second question, our team require more time to work through the 
information. We will provide this to you in due course. 
 
You will note that some information within the documents is withheld under the following 
sections of the Act: 
  
 7 (2)(a)  to protect the privacy of natural persons 
 
Some information within the soon to be released information may also be withheld in 
accordance with the following sections of the Act: 
 
 7 (2)(a)  to protect the privacy of natural persons 
 
  
 7 (2)(b)(ii) to protect information where the making available of the information 

would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of the person who 
supplied or who is the subject of the information and 

 






